
 
 

Employee Recognition 

Congratulations to the following faculty and staff who have been recognized by a 
member of our campus community for strengthening our institutional culture and 
modeling WSU values. 

 
                                                     Louis (LJ) Gamelli & The Trades Team 

              Trades     

LJ is always willing to have open, honest, and professional communication and 

dialogue about facility needs and repairs in Dining spaces. He goes above and 

beyond to be a partner on campus with Dining and to accept Dining as a part of 

the WSU Community. It has been refreshing to have such an awesome partner in 

Trades to ensure that our operations are functioning at the best level possible to 

ensure we can deliver a great program to our students and the entire WSU 

Community. His leadership in directing the entire Trades team and assigning jobs 

in an efficient manner is stunning and his level of trades knowledge and 

institutional understanding is supreme in achieving a smooth operating campus. 

We have also noticed that his leadership has created a moral improvement with 

the members of his team and their willingness to partner with Dining. This is a 

great sign of his supervisory modeling of the WSU Mission, Vision, and Values. 

Kudos to LJ and the entire Trades team! We are so excited that our departments 

can partner together as equals to achieve some amazing results! Synergy, 

respect, and collaboration at its best. 

                                      
                                          Sergey Kononchuk 
                             Information Technology Services   

I wanted to say a special thank you to Serge for his responsiveness and 
extremely helpful in-person services getting my computer equipment setup or 
problem solving issues I experience. I really appreciate his level of support and 
getting to see him in action. He always teaches me something new and makes 
my work life easier. Thank you Serge!                                           

 
 

           Andrea O’Brien, Jamie Caron, Leslie Rice,  
                Antonio Figueroa, Miguel DeJesus & Denise Page 
Marketing and Communication & Procurement and Administrative Services 

Human Resources would like to thank the above individuals for their role in the 
Employee Recognition Breakfast. Marketing plays a large role in putting together 
the program, supporting the online link and creating the certificates that many 
employees received. We extend our gratitude to the whole team with a special 
mention to Leslie, Jamie and Andrea. We would also like to thank the copy 
center for their quick response and attention to detail when it came to printing the 
certificates and programs with a special mention to Tony and Gary. Lastly, we 
would like to thank Page in central receiving and Miguel in the mail room for their 
huge help with last minute needs. Thank you all for your patience, time and 
commitment to the event.  


